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Vision

Mission
The mission of All Saints Catholic 
School is to grow leaders in mind, 

body, and spirit and encourage each 
student to reach his or her personal 
potential. Our school community 

strives to develop saintly leaders that 
will be living witnesses of the Gospel 

by focusing on:  

Academic Excellence
Service to Others 

Community Building 
Sharing Our Faith 

All Saints Catholic School will 
be the premier Christ- and 

family-centered Catholic school 
community that is actively sought 

for its strong Catholic identity, 
academic excellence, leadership 
development, and responsible 

stewardship.



Letter from the Principal

December 10, 2020

Dear Parents, Grandparents, Alumni, and Friends of All Saints Catholic School,

It is a great honor and privilege to provide you with our annual report for the 2019-2020 school year. Looking back on 
this unprecedented year, I am in awe of how much we have accomplished as a school community, despite the many 
challenges of COVID-19. It is truly evident that our community is dedicated to our Catholic faith and our mission of 
growing leaders in mind, body, and spirit. 

Within the pages of this annual report, you will see the remarkable highlights that were accomplished during the 2019-
2020 school year. The dedication and commitment of our teachers, staff members, and students to persevering in the 
wake of the transition to distance learning amazes and inspires me. These accomplishments would not have been possible 
without the parents, grandparents, alumni, and friends who partner with us on a daily basis, and the faculty and staff 
who provide an exceptional educational experience for our children, whether in-person or virtual. Thank you for making 
a positive difference for our students each and every day. 

This report also gives us a chance to celebrate and recognize all the financial support provided to our school from 
hundreds of people. “Thank you” cannot be said enough for your gifts. Your contributions have allowed us to continue to 
support our students and teachers and to take All Saints to new levels of excellence. 

On behalf of our faculty, staff, and students, I thank you for your kindness and support. All Saints Catholic School is an 
extraordinary community, and together we are making a difference. 

God bless,

Ms. Kristen Strausbaugh

Kristen Strausbaugh, Principal
Scott Wisniewski, Assistant Principal
Carol Pisarski, Director of Admissions 
Micki Shore, Curriculum Director 
Michele Santillan, Director of Advancement & Marketing
Christine Lerch, Counselor 
Jennifer Walker, Accountant 
Nancy Kullman, Office Assistant
Robin Kerrigan, School Nurse

Current School Administration



Welcome To The Family

All Saints Catholic School is excited to announce new additions to our teaching staff. We continue to be blessed to attract top-
notch educators who strive to make an immediate impact in the lives of our students and who fully support our mission of 
growing leaders in mind, body, and spirit.

Kim Cinzori joined our 5th/6th 
grade team, teaching 5th grade 
language arts. Kim brings 
more than 30 years of teaching 
experience to All Saints, including 
the last 10 years at Our Lady of 
Good Counsel, where she taught 
language arts. She is certified 
in K-8 education and has a 
Bachelor of Arts in Elementary 
Education from Michigan State 
University and a Master of Arts 
in Elementary Education from 
Eastern Michigan University.

Alexa Deutschmann joined our 
first grade team. Alexa graduated 
in December 2019 from Aquinas 
College in Grand Rapids with a 
Bachelor of Arts in Elementary 
Education, including a concentration 
in language arts. Her student 
teaching experience includes 
teachingat a charter academy and 
a Catholic school, both on the west 
side of Michigan.

Lisa Formosa joined our fourth 
grade team teaching language arts. 
Lisa taught 4th grade
for 5 years at Holy Name Catholic 
School in Birmingham and has 
been a substitute teacher at
All Saints since 2017. She has a 
Bachelor of Arts in history and a 
Master of Arts in education,, both 
from The University of Michigan. 
Lisa is certified to teach K-8 in 
language arts and history.

Alex Forster joined our 1st grade team 
as a teacher, Alex previously was a 
long-term 1st grade substitute teacher in 
Brighton schools. She has a bachelor’s 
degree in Elementary Education from 
Holy Cross College in Notre Dame, 
Indiana, and is certified to teach 
elementary students in both Michigan 
and Indiana.

Else Hermann joined our 1st grade team 
as a classroom aide. She has several years 
of experience working as an elementary 
school aide at Shrine of the Little Flower 
in Royal Oak. 



Welcome To The Family

Maria MacKenzie joined our third 
grade team. Maria has certificates 
in Elementary and Early Childhood 
education. Maria brings diverse 
experience, having taught at the 
American International School of 
Johannesburg, in South Africa, 
as well as at Catholic schools 
in California and Missouri. Her 
Bachelor of Science degree is 
in Elementary Education from 
Southeast Missouri State University.

MaryBeth Nicholas joined our 
4th grade team, teaching math 
and science. MaryBeth comes to 
All Saints from Our Lady of Good 
Counsel and has more than 25 
years of teaching experience in 
Catholic schools. Her certification 
is in Elementary Education, and 
she has a Bachelor of Arts and 
Master of Arts in Elementary 
Education, both from the 
University of Michigan-Dearborn.

Robin Kerrigan joined our 
staff as our school nurse. She 
is a registered nurse and has 
experience in Internal Medicine 
and Pediatrics. Robin is our 
COVID-19 point person and 
assists in responding to the needs 
of ill students and coordinates 
with the health department.

Cheyenne VanNest is our new shared-time 
music teacher, who graduated in 2020 
with a Bachelor of Arts, with departmental 
honors in music, from the Eastern 
Michigan University College of Education, 
the School of Music and Dance, and the 
Honors College. She received her State 
of Michigan certification in K-12 Music 
Education in June 2020, was a student 
teacher at Skyline High School in Ann 
Arbor.

Evelyn West is our new shared-time 
Spanish teacher, who completed her 
Bachelor of Arts in K-12 Spanish 
Teaching at Eastern Michigan 
University in April 2020. Ms. West 
was a student teacher at Lincoln 
Consolidated High School and has 
served as a tutor and substitute 
teacher throughout her college years.



Highlights of 2019-2020
•	 Thirty-one 7th and 8th grade students were inducted into 

our chapter of the National Junior Honor Society (NJHS) at a 
ceremonial Mass in February, bringing our total to 53 students.

•	 Over the summer of 2019, we moved our Chapel into a larger 
space, now allowing for an entire grade to celebrate Adoration 
of the Blessed Sacrament, religion classes, and other worship 
experiences together.

•	 Implemented STAR Renaissance computer-assisted 
standardized testing, at the request of the Archdiocese of 
Detroit, replacing the IOWA testing program.

•	 All Saints hosted its annual Lenten Hygiene Drive to benefit 
the All Saints Food Pantry & Soup Kitchen for much needed 
toiletry items such as shampoo, toothpaste, deodorant, and 
lotion. 

•	 Our Advent Giving Tree program was another huge success, 
and our generous community filled a 10-foot U-Haul with 
more than 600 gifts to help support 115 children through the 
All Saints Soup Kitchen and Food Pantry in Detroit.

•	 Added new community-building activities such as Donuts 
With Dad and Muffins With Mom so our students could share 
some special family time before heading into class. 

•	 Celebrated the completion of our new back playground, 
funded in part with generous contributions from our 
community during our Raise-the-Paddle portion of our March 
2019 auction.

•	 Continued our Virtues in Practice program with the Year of 
Faith as a way for our pre-kindergarten through 8th grade 
students to grow closer to Jesus by imitating His life and 
virtues.

•	 Expanded our Parents in Prayer program so we have more 
ways of bringing our community together in prayer. 

•	 Held our first 6th grade overnight camping trip and our 
second leadership training day for our 7th and 8th grade 
students to help them gain skills in teamwork and confidence. 
Both events were at the Howell Nature Center.

•	 Instituted a new “All Hands on Deck” designated time on 
Fridays, where students in grades 4 through 8 will receive 
increased individualized instruction, whether they are 
struggling or in need of additional curriculum challenges.

•	 Pivoted from in-person learning to distance learning within 
days of an unprecedented shutdown due to the global 
COVID-19 pandemic. Our teachers, staff members, parents, 
and students rose to the occasion, to continue our commitment 
to providing our families with an excellent education focused 
on spiritual and academic growth. 



Happening in 2020-2021
•	 Marshalled unprecedented teamwork to bring students 

back to in-person instruction following the COVID-19 
state-mandated shutdown from March 2020.

•	 Introduced Year III of the Virtues in Practice program, 
focusing on the Year of Hope.

•	 Expanded our school to near-capacity in some grade 
levels, ensuring a vibrant, strong community focused on 
mind, body, and spirit. 

•	 Expanded service opportunities for all grades in the 
school at an age-appropriate level. 



2019 All Saints Golf Classic

On Saturday, August 17, 2019, the All Saints Golf Classic was held at The Inn at St. John’s in Plymouth, Michigan. With 
about 90 golfers participating, we successfully raised more than $12,000 for the benefit of our school community. Overall, 
it was an amazing afternoon of fun, food, fellowship, and prizes.

 Thank You Sponsors
Platinum

Gold

Silver

Hole •	 Alphagraphics
•	 Antonio’s Cucina Italiana
•	 Boloven Tiano CPA
•	 Community Financial Credit Union
•	 David Votruba, PhD, PLC 
•	 Detroit Catholic Central High School
•	 Divine Child High School
•	 Fraser Tea
•	 Foguth Financial Group 

•	 Leo’s Coney Island No. 10
•	 Mercy High School
•	 PwC 
•	 Pro Golf Discount - Southgate
•	 Resurrection Parish
•	 Shape Corp.
•	 St. Kenneth Catholic Parish
•	 St. Thomas a’Becket Catholic Parish



20th Annual Auction & Gala

Each year, the All Saints community comes together to celebrate our students and faculty and to raise much-needed funds 
to strengthen our school. This year, our 20th Annual Growing our Future Auction and Gala was scheduled to be held on 
March 14, 2020, just as COVID-19 shutdowns began. We immediately postponed our in-person event and pivoted to a 
virtual auction in May. 

We are incredibly grateful to our families, sponsors, ticketholders, and donors who continued to support us throughout 
this time and the uncertainty of the pandemic. The generosity of our families combined to raise more than $96,000 to once 
again make this event our largest fundraiser of the year, despite facing the challenges of COVID-19. We could not have 
achieved this without everyone’s support. Thank you! 



2019-2020 Fund for All Saints
The Fund for All Saints contributions are the foundation of financial support for our school. We are extremely 
fortunate to have the commitment and involvement of so many caring supporters who give their time and 
resources to make All Saints an outstanding Catholic school. We extend a spirit of gratitude to all those 
parents, grandparents, staff, alumni, and friends who have made a gift to the Fund for All Saints.

~ Thank You ~

Patron Saint Society
St. Thomas Aquinas ($5,000 and Above)
St. John Neumann Parish’s 
     Fr. Mark Livingston Farewell 
     Donation Drive
The LaJoy Group
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Pacheco
St. Gregory the Great ($2,500 to $4,999)
Mr. and Mrs. Jon Banas
Mr. and Mrs. Todd LaJoy
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Madden
MBERR Foundation
Mr. Lukasz Razny and Mrs. Patricia 
Jordan
Mr. John Ryan
(in honor of Fr. Mark Livingston)
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Shim

St. Catherine of Alexandria 
($1,000 to $2,499)
Drs. Ronald and Vanessa Adelman	
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Borghi
(in honor of Braden and Paige Michalak)	
The Chizuk Family	
Ms. Nelu Cristof	
Mr. and Mrs. Vincent Frisicaro		
Mr. Hani Hamati	
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Hermann	
Mr. and Mrs. William Hermann	
Mr. and Mrs. Todd Konet
(in loving memory of Sharon Konet)	
Dr.. Melissa McNier	
Nolan Family Charitable Fund
Mr. and Mrs. Jesse Page	
Mrs. Carol Pisarski	
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Porenta
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Ralph	
Dr. and Mrs. Michael Sanderl	
Ms. Kristen Strausbaugh	
Mr. and Mrs. Michael VanderLaan
(In memory of Nicholas VanderLaan)	
Mrs. Barbara Zahari
(in honor of my parents, Mary and Cyril 
Korytkowski, who sacrificed to provide us with a 
Catholic education)

Anonymous
Dr. and Mrs. Gregory Baracy
(in honor of Ada Rose Giordano)	
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas 
     Barszczowski		
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Bindon	
Mrs. Shannon Birecki	
(In honor of Kenneth Birecki Jr.)	
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Campau	
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Deisler	
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony DiMaria	
DTE Foundation	
Mr. and Mrs. Adam Frisicaro	
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Keshishian
(in honor of Fr. Mark Livingston)	
Mr. Thomas Konet
(In loving memory of wife Sharon 
Konet)	
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Kuzniar	
Mr. and Mrs. Tom O’Connell	
Mr. and Mrs. John Pacente
(in loving memory of Kenneth De-
Hayes)	
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Pline
Mr. and Mrs. James Pongracz/
     Vetech, LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Rawski
(in honor of all those we love who have 
passed)	
Mr. and Mrs.Theodore Rayha	
Mr. and Mrs. William Reidy	
Mr. and Mrs. Dal Vernon 
     Reising	
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Rensi
(in honor of Joseph and Noreen Jally)	
Mr. and Mrs. John Rittenhouse	
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Rothert	
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Santillan	
Mr. Donald Shea and Mrs. Debbe
     Subatch Shea	
Mr. and Mrs. John Spicer	
Ms. Melanie Tamas and Mr. Jay 
     Hollingsworth	
Mr. Joseph and Dr. Judy Tosto
(in memory of Sarah and Ronald 
Galvez)	
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Vroom	
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Warner	
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Zalupski	
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Zyskowski	

Anonymous
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Baker
Ms. Laura Baptist
(in honor of Fr. Mark Livingston)	
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Bartram	
Dr. and Mrs. James Berry
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Blanchette
Mr. Myles Billingsley and Ms. Taylor
     Buckley
(in honor of Ernesto and Carol Nazario, Thomas 
and Jean Buckley, Willie Frank and Ada Watts)
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Brust
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Burke	
Mr. Eric Bushrow and Mrs. Andrea 
     Cassidy-Bushrow	
Mr. and Mrs. Cedric Butler	
Mr. and Mrs. Adam Chiasson	
Mr. and Mrs. Carmine 
     D’Agostno	
Mr. and Mrs. Sameer Desai	
Donate Well 
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Epacs	
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Fleis
Mr. and Mrs. Sean Fritz	
(in honor of Helen Fritz)	
Mr. Antonio Green
Ms. Elaine Honecker
(in honor of Allie and Charlie Felsburg)	
Mr. Kevin Hurley	
Mr. Eduardo Icaza and Mrs. Mariana
     DeMichele	
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Kennedy	
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Kennedy	
Mr. and Mrs. Edwin Ketelhut
(in honor of Kaylee and Easton Ketelhut)	
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Mallia	
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Marcotte	
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Matheny		
Mr. and Mrs. Federico Reinel	
Mr. and Mrs. Jon Rigoni	
Mr. Daniel Sarafian	
Mr. Christopher Shim
(In honor of the Class of 2008)	
Mr. and Mrs. James Szekely	
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Tervo	
Ms. Franca Tiano	
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Trower	
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Waechter
(in honor of Grandpa and Grandma Reindl and   
Grandpa and Grandma Waechter)	
Mr. and Mrs. Brandon Walker	
Mr. and Mrs. John Whitney	

St. Vincent de Paul ($250 to $499)St. Katherine Drexel ($500 to $999)



St. Martha ($100 to $249)
Anonymous 
Mr. Mark Aaron	 and Ms. 
     Elizabeth Fabien
Dr. Marjorie Almeda	
Mr. and Mrs. David Armstrong	
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Baker	
Ms. Valentina Baker
(in honor of Owen Watkins)	
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Balaj 
(in honor of Fr. Mark Livingston)
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Barnes	
Mr. and Mrs. John Basel	
Mr. and Mrs. Chad Baugh	
Mr. and Mrs. Noah Bellamy	
Mr. and Mrs. R. Jeffrey Bixler	
Mrs. Lynn Blythe	
Ms. Lauren Borowicz		
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Budd	
(in honor of Mr. and Mrs. Robert 
     Chamberlain)
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Cave	
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Cottrell	
Dr. and Mrs. Jules DePorre
Mr. Robert Dickie	
Mr. William Dierker	
Mrs. Patti Dobbs
(In honor of Emily, Russell, and Ryan 
Schwartz)	
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Dziamski
(in honor of Will and Jane)	
Mr. Russell Facione	
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Fellrath	
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Fessler	
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Fliss	
Dr. Michele Fliss	
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Florea	
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald George	
Mr. and Mrs. David Gibb	
Mr. and Mrs. David Gibb	
Ms. Adrienne Gorny	
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Greer	
(in honor of Lila and Darby Polakowski)
Mr. Jeffrey Hanson	
Mr. and Mrs. Vincent Harris	
Mr. and Mrs. John Hater	
Mr. anf Mrs. John Hetkowski	
Mr. and Mrs. Nazih Hijaouy	
Mr. and Mrs. Hunter Hinchcliff	
Mr. Richard Honecker	
Ms. Shari Janowski
(in honor of Paige, Anna, and Ben 
Janowski)	
Mr. Bruce Jonik	
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Karabelski	
(in honor of Carol Pisarski)
Ms. Michele Kennedy	
(In honor of Fr. Mark Livingston)
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Kenton	
Mr. Daniel Kessel
In honor of Fr. Mark Livingston)	
	

Stephen and Andrea Melaragni	

St. Martha ($100 to $249)
Ms. Krystyna Kobersy	
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Kramer	
Mr. and Mrs. Rory Lafferty 
Mr. and Mrs. Philip LaJoy
(in honor of Fr. Mark Livingston)	
Mr. Mike LaPointe and Mrs. 
     Molly McIntyre	
Ms. Jennifer Lombardi	
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Melaragni	
Mr. and Mrs. Aaron Meyers	
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Miller	
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Nailos	
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Neiheisel	
Mr. and Mrs. Aaron Madhu 
Mrs. Catherine O’Connor
Mr. and Mrs. David O’Rear
(in honor of Charles and Lillian Palko)	
Ms. Sarah Otten	
(in honor of Fr. Mark Livingston)
Mr. and Mrs. Ram Patel	
Mr. Jesus Peraza
(in honor of Fr. Mark Livingston)	
Mr. and Mrs. John Pianowski	
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Polakowski	
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Pryce
(in honor of Fr. Mark Livingston)	
Mr. Richard Rembisz
Ms. Karen Reed	
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Riley	
(In honor of Wilma Riess)
Mr. and Mrs. David Roose	
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Rothert	
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Rys	
Mr. and Mrs. Yacoub Saad
(in honor of Jacob Saad)	
Dr. and Mrs. Lawrence Safadi	
Mr. and Mrs. Dave Sanabria	
Mr. and Mrs. David Sanabria	
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Shaw	
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Shore	
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Slade	
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan Smith	
S.K. Sommer
(in honor of Fr. Mark Livingston)	
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Sowders	
Mr. and Mrs. Brad Stieper	
Ms. Najeeba Synowiec 
The Delta Air Lines Foundation	
Mr. and Mrs. Francisco Tovar	
Mr. and Mrs. Adam Trzop	
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Tuton	
Mr. and Mrs. David Venier	
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Warner	
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Waters	
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Weil	
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Whalen	
YourCause, LLC Trustee for 
     Daimler Trucks NA 	
Mr. and Mrs. Bryan Zychowicz

Ms. Rosemary Abraham		
Mr. and Mrs. Dwayne Barker	
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Bauer	
Mr. and Mrs. Jon Blythe	
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Bodnar	
Mr. and Mrs. Tam Cam	
Ms. Kathleen Carlisle
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Clewley	
Mr. and Mrs. John Doyle	
Ms. Betty Durocher	
Mrs. Kristin Felsburg	
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Fischer
Ms. Donna Franke
(in honor of Fr. Mark Livingston)	
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Fuelling		
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Jakubik	
(in honor of the Bartram girls)
Mr. and Mrs. Roy Jendrzejewski	
Mr. Reggie Johnson	
Mr. and Mrs. Colleen Kalisieski`	
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Kasper	
Mr. and Mrs. Darin Keir	
Mr. and Mrs. Liam Kerrigan	
Ms. Christina Kuschel	
Mr. and Mrs. Nick Lariviere	
Mr. and Mrs. Eric LeForge 
Mr. and Mrs. Adam Lis	
Mr. Charles McCormick IV	
Mr. and Mrs. James Meadows
(in honor of Ashley and Jimmy Meadows)	
Mr. and Mrs. Terry Mitchell	
Mr Andriy Myronovych and Ms. 
     Bozhena Stakh	
Mr. and Mrs. Matt Niemczewski	
Ms. Rawan Nsheiwat	
Mr. and Mrs. Sean Nuttmann	
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Ostrowski
(in memory of Christopher Beardsley)	
Mr. and Mrs. Gregg Overfield	
Mr. Albert Rayha
Ms. Patrice Reppenhagen	
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Safadi	
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Sarlitto
(in honor of Eric Sarlitto, Class of 2004)	
Mr. and Mrs. David Savard	
Mr. and Mrs. Jon Schroeder
(in honor of grandsons Griffin and Nolan Overfield)	
Mr. and Mrs. James Schumacher	
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard Sienkowski	
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Smith	
Mr. and Mrs. Kurt Smith
(in honor of Leonard Sienkowski)	
Mr. and Mrs. Noah Trinh	
Mr. and Mrs. Tony VanDongen		
Mr. and Mrs. John Waechter	
Ms. Johanna Ward
(In honor of John Bruno Hetkowski)	
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Watrol
(in honor of student Raymond Kearney)	
Mr. Andrew Willing	
Mr. and Mrs. Benjamin Zimnicki	

St. Stephen ($99 and Under)
~ Thank You ~



Congratulations Class of 2020

All Saints Catholic School welcomed 54 students of the Class of 2020 to our alumni, surrounded by 
the best wishes of family, friends, teachers, and staff during our virtual graduation Mass, broadcast 
from St. Kenneth Parish. We then held the first-ever All Saints drive-by graduation parade to give the 
most heartwarming send-off possible to our graduates in the time of COVID-19. 

Each student has had an amazing journey and over the years has grown in mind, body, and spirit 
to become truly remarkable young men and women. We are so proud of their accomplishments 
and pray God’s blessings will continue to follow them as they find new journeys to travel and new 
adventures to experience.





Condensed Financial Summary
Fiscal year ending June 30, 2020

The accounting office of All Saints Catholic School is responsible for the preparation, integrity, and 
fair presentation of the financial statements in this annual report. The school maintains a system of 
internal controls over financial reporting which are designed to provide assurance to the school’s 
administration and the Archdiocese of Detroit that assets are protected and transactions are recorded 
properly in the financial statements.

Operating Revenue

Tuition & Fees:........................................................ $2,899,702.14

8%
Fundraising, Advancement & Other Support

Other Income
1%

Pass through 
Income/(Loss)

0%

Tuition & Fees
92%

Fundraising, Advancement & Other Support... $257,792.84

Other Income.......................................................... $24,061.81

Pass through Income/(Loss)................................ ($14,263.18)

Total $3,167,293.61

Operating Expenses

Instructional & Salary............................................ $2,506,674.92

Facilities & Operational......................................... $343,461.54

Instructional & Salary
40%

9%
Facilities & Operational

General & Administrative
6% 1%

Capital Expenses

Operating Surplus
2%

General & Administrative..................................... $208,527.57

Capital Expenses.................................................... $46,632.22

Operating Surplus.................................................. $61,997.36

Total $3,167,293.61


